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LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE

Dear Yendraliza,

On behalf of the committee, we are pleased to confirm that your abstract,

The Recovery Rate Of Simmental Sperm Frozen Of Post Thawing By Using Tris
Dilution With Different Egg Yolks

has been accepted, with editorial decision:

Accepted for Oral Presentation

at The 10th International Conference on Global Resource Conservation.

Please note that, in order for the abstract to be included in the conference program, presenters
are required to complete the registration fee.

Your presentation is an important part of the conference, and we are looking forward to meet
you at the conference.

Sincerely,

Irfan Mustafa, Ph.D.
Conference chairperson
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Dear Dr./Mr./Mrs. Yendraliza,  
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the manuscripts entitled:  
 
“The recovery rate of Simental spermatozoa frozen of post thawing by using 
tris dilution with different egg yolks” 
 
has been accepted for online publication in the Proceedings of IOP Conference 
Series: Earth and Environmental Science on April 2020.  
 
I would like to thank you for submitting your excellent work to the proceedings. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
On behalf of IOP EES Chief Editor 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Irfan Mustafa 
ICGRC Proceedings Chief Editor 
Biology Department 
Universitas Brawijaya 
 


